
           PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Greenville County Council during the 

live-streamed Regular Meeting on November 3, 2020, at 4:00 p.m. (or such time thereafter as other 

public hearings are concluded) for the purpose of receiving public comments in regards to an ordinance 

continuing the Broadmoor Special Tax District Uniform Service Fee for the Tax Year 2021. 

 
On behalf of the Broadmoor Special Tax District, an Administrative Division of Greenville County, the 

Greenville County Council is seeking to continue with the uniform service fee of $45.50 to cover the cost 

of street lighting within the Broadmoor Special Tax District.  

 
Anyone wishing to speak during this public hearing will need to email their name, address, email address, 

telephone number and position (in favor or opposed)  to rmccaskill@greenvillecounty.org no later than 5:00 

pm on Monday, November 2, 2020, in order to receive an invitation to speak at the meeting.  

 
 
 

GREENVILLE COUNTY, SOUTH CAROLINA 
By: Herman G. “Butch” Kirven, Chairman, County 

Council, Greenville County, South Carolina 
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